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	       Public Advisory
 
VOTER’S IDs NOW AVAILABLE AT PHL CONSULATE GENERAL
	

	
	
	

	
		
	[bookmark: _GoBack]Los Angeles, 15 December 2016 - The Philippine Consulate General informs the Filipino community in all the south western United States within its jurisdiction that the Commission on Elections (COMELEC) issued Voter’s IDs intended for registered voters who applied for registration at the Consulate General for the period 2009-2012 are already available.

The Voter’s IDs may be picked up personally or by a duly-authorized representative from the Philippine Consulate General at 3435 Wilshire Blvd, Suite 550, Los Angeles, CA 90010.

According to the COMELEC, the IDs of voters who filed their applications from 2014 to present are still queued for printing.  The Consulate General will issue another advisory as soon as this batch of IDs are received.

To check the availability of your Voter’s ID, you may call the Philippine Consulate General in Los Angeles at Tel no. (213) 637-3024 or the concerned Post (Philippine Embassy or Consulate General where you filed your application for registration, if not in Los Angeles.  Alternatively, the COMELEC-Office for Overseas Voting may be reached through address 7/F Palacio del Gobernador, Intramuros, Manila;  Tel. nos. (+632) 521-2952 and (+632) 522-2251 or email at overseasvoting@comelec.gov.ph.  END
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